
 

 

Stanburn Junior School 

Abercorn Road 

Stanmore 

Middlesex 

HA7 2PJ 

 

Adrian Parker 

Head of Education Strategy and School Organisation Service 

Harrow Council 

Civic Centre 

Station Road 

Harrow 

HA1 2XF 

 

15th October 2013 

 

Dear Adrian, 

Thank you for your letter dated 5th September regarding the Stanburn Schools Amalgamation 

proposals.  

At the Stanburn Junior School Governing Body Meeting held on 23rd September 2013, it was re-

affirmed that the Governors would support the amalgamation of the First and Junior Schools. 

I am therefore agreeable to you reporting to Harrow Cabinet that Stanburn Junior Schools’ view on 

the proposals is to support the move to amalgamation and we are fully engaged in the process. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Stuart Johnson 

Chair – Stanburn Junior School Governing Body 


